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Creating pathways to lifelong learning



        
Yorkshire and Humberside Learning and Skills Research Network 

Date: Tuesday 6th May 2008 from 5.00pm                              
Venue: York College, Sim Balk Lane, YO23 2BB

Rooms:

	Registration & High Tea:
	Ashfields, Ground Floor

	Presentations:
	Lecture Theatre, First Floor 

	Planning Meeting & Refreshments:
	1F121, First Floor


Introduction

The LSRN is a post-16 Learning and Skills Research Network and is a well-established, growing national association especially dedicated to research into all aspects of post-16 education and training in England. 

Aims of the Event

A forum for researchers to network, and to share information and experiences relating to the presentations.
Rachael Pullen will present research undertaken highlighting attitudes of employers to training and education and the impact this might have on the employment of people who are currently on Incapacity Benefits but who are considering a return to work.

Julie Kitching will present findings from a SMEs and Rurality Project in North Yorkshire and Humber. In addition, Julie will report on the business benefits of diversity in West Yorkshire.
.

Presenters

Dr Roy Fisher, School of Education and Professional Development, University of Huddersfield

Rachael Pullen, Managing Director, Network Research and Consultancy
Julie Kitching, Equality Development Advisor, York College 
Programme
	5.00pm
	Registration & high tea

	5.30pm
	Welcome 

The LSRN: An Overview - Roy Fisher

	5.40pm
	Rachael Pullen: Meeting the Skills and Employment Challenge for Incapacity Benefit Claimants in Doncaster

	6.20pm
	Julie Kitching: SMEs, Rurality & Diversity

	7.00pm
	Discussion Opportunity

	7.15pm
	Planning meeting to arrange the Autumn Y&H LSRN event (optional attendance) 

	8.00pm
	Close
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Booking Form: 
To book your place, please return this form by Friday 18th April 2008 to: 

Mary Hopper, LDU, 2F036, York College, Sim Balk Lane, York Y023 2BB

Email: mhopper@yorkcollege.ac.uk  Telephone: 01904 770247

Name: 
Job title: 

Organisation / Institution: 

Contact address: 

Email:
Telephone:
Brief indication of main research interests: 

Car Parking: Please note that there are new arrangements in place for visitors, including disabled visitors, to York College - your car must display a Visitor Permit. These can be pre-ordered when you book your place and either collected from Reception when you sign into the college (you must then return to your car to display the permit). Alternatively, if there is time, these can be sent out to you. Please note: wheel clamping is now in operation.

Require a car parking permit?  YES                NO

Would like this posting out? (if time permits)   YES                 NO

Car parking spaces are limited and cannot be guaranteed.
Public Transport: If you are planning to use public transport, the White Line Park & Ride runs every 10 minutes from York Rail Station to Askham Bar and takes around 15 minutes. The college is then approximately a 5 minute walk. 

Please inform us of any special requirements:

· Dietary requirements 

· Mobility or other support needs

We will make all possible adjustments so that you may enjoy this event.

Signature:  I understand that the data on this form may be stored in electronic form in accordance with the requirements of the Data Protection Act

Signature: _______________________      Date: _______________________






